
 

 

Bowlegs Public Schools will conduct an open hearing on Indian Policies and 

Procedures on Monday, December 18, 2018, at 5:00 p.m. in the library. 

 

The purpose of the hearing is to insure that all policies continue to meet federal 

requirements under the Title VII Impact Aid Application and provide for an 

adequate level of participation by the Indian tribe and parents of children living on 

tribal lands.   

 

This is an open meeting and interested individuals may present oral or written 

statements concerning the Impact Aid application for the 2018-19 school year and 

how funds and services are expended and provided. Copies of the Indian Policies 

and Procedures may be reviewed on our website prior to the meeting. 
 


